
Dear IGEE Students, 
 
Azul - السلام عليكم 
 
 
 

 

This is to inform you that the onsite resuming teaching 

activities with alternation will be started at the Institute, 

from January 30th, 2021, according to the timetable that 

will be posted soon. 

 
 
 

Best Wishes and be safe (حفظكم الله) 


